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1/27- 4B/5B/6B Bourbon Tournament 

1/29- Open Library 3:15-4:15pm (K-5)

          - ESports 3:15-4:15pm

          - Woodwinds 3:15-4:15pm

          - 5G/8G Home vs St. Gertrude @ 6:00pm

          - 6B/7B @ St. Gertrude 6:00pm

1/30- 7-8 Dodgeball 3:15-4:15pm

          - 6B/8G/8B Home vs R-II @ 5:30pm

          - 8th Grade Recognition Night @ 6:45pm

1/31- ART Club 3:15-4:30pm

         - Chess Club 3:15-4:15pm

         - Freshman Preview Night at SHS 6:00pm 

2/1- First Day of Black History Month

       - 6B/8G @ St. Vincent 6:00pm

2/2 - Wear Red for American Heart Month

         - 6G St. Clair Tournament begins

         -  7B/8B IC Tournament begins

2/3- 6B Union Tournament begins

2/5- 6G/6B/8B @ St. John 5:30pm

        - Open Library 3:15-4:15 (6-8)

        - Club 26 3:15-4:30pm

        - ESports 3:15-4:15pm

        - Culinary 6th 3:15-4:30pm

        - Percussion 3:15-4:15pm

2/6- 5/6  Dodgeball 3:15-4:15pm

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

Go to the app 
store for Apple or 

Android and 
download-Spring 

Bluff R-XV.
VALENTINES CLASS PARTIES

Valentine class parties will take place 

on February 14th at 1:45pm. Please refer to 

your child’s classroom newsletter for 

information regarding their class allergies. 

As a reminder, each child may invite one 

parent to their class party and siblings are 

not allowed to attend.

KIDS HEART CHALLENGE

February is Heart Month! Spring Bluff 

R-XV will be taking the Heart Health 

Challenge along with the Heart Association. 

Students will have the opportunity to collect 

donations to help save lives and participate in 

fun activities during PE!

Envelopes will go home today in 

Friday folders and will need to be returned 

by Friday,February 23rd. Please do not send 

in the money until the fundraiser is completed. 

See the following attachments for more 

information

KIDS HEART CHALLENGE FLYER

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pzj9398eXjPpzhnwBTaCxiiPDan7Bofv/view?usp=drive_link
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ALTERNATE METHOD OF INSTRUCTION PLAN 

(Virtual/Distance Learning) 

Anytime school is cancelled or 

dismissed early, parents will be notified 

through our School Messenger system.  

Please be sure to contact the school office to 

update your contact information if your 

number(s) change anytime throughout the 

school year. The School Messenger number, 

844-875- 4925, will appear on your 

phone and can be called back to replay the 

message.  

School closing information will also 

be posted on Facebook @springbluffpirates, 

district’s website/app, channels 2,4, & 5 as 

well as KTUI radio. Announcements will be 

made as early as possible, generally before 

6 a.m.

If school were to call off for any more inclement weather days, we will be implementing 

AMI. These begin after we miss 5 days for inclement weather. Teachers will be communicating 

with parents on the specific details for each grade level. You can find more information 

regarding AMI days here. Please reach out to your child’s individual teacher with any 

questions. 

BOYS VOLLEYBALL INTEREST

If your 7th or 8th grade boy is interested 

in volleyball, please sign up before 

January 29th at 3:15pm.

BOYS VOLLEYBALL LINK

Any child who will be 5 before August 1, 2024 is eligible to attend kindergarten this fall. 

We invite parents and incoming kindergarten students to “Kindergarten Roundup” on February 

27th at 6 p.m. Parents will have the opportunity to tour the school, meet kindergarten teachers, 

and learn about what a kindergarten student’s day will look like. In addition, parents will also 

schedule their child’s kindergarten screening on March 5th or 7th . See you there!

COUNSELOR’S CORNER

There are two great ways to find 

valuable information about mental health 

resources in our area! Either visit the 

Franklin County Community Resource 

Board website or Mrs. Dugger's 

Counseling website. Both websites have 

comprehensive lists of counseling/therapy 

services, emergency numbers and 

providers in the area. If you need help 

navigating the websites or are interested in 

a referral, please reach out to Mrs. Dugger 

at cdugger@springbluffpirates.com or 

573-457-8302.

https://www.springbluffpirates.com/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/5f3d7a657af80/2023-2024%20AMI%20Plan%20(1).pdf
https://springbluff-ar.rschooltoday.com/home
https://www.franklincountykids.org/get-help-now.html
https://www.franklincountykids.org/get-help-now.html
https://sites.google.com/springbluffpirates.com/spring-bluff-r-xv-school-couns/
https://sites.google.com/springbluffpirates.com/spring-bluff-r-xv-school-couns/
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AUCTION CLASS BASKET THEMES

Kindergarten: Toys and Games

First Grade: Spa Day 

Second Grade: School Spirit 

Third Grade: Book Lover’s Basket

Fourth Grade: Farm and Home

Fifth Grade: Chiefs/Taylor Swift

Middle School: Hometown (Support Local Businesses)

SPRING BLUFF EDUCATIONAL 

FOUNDATION DINNER/AUCTION

The annual Spring Bluff Educational Foundation Dinner, Auction, and Dance will be held 

Saturday, March 23rd at the Sullivan Eagles Hall. This year’s theme will be “Game Night”. Please 

join us for a night of fun while supporting our school. Dinner Auction Tickets are $50 each until 

Wednesday, March 15th (tickets purchased after the 15th will be $60 each) and can be purchased 

through the office starting Tuesday, January 16th through March 24th. Please make checks payable 

to the Spring Bluff Educational Foundation. For more information about this event, see the ticket 

information.    
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FRESHMAN PREVIEW NIGHT
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3 ON 3 TOURNAMENT FOR SHS
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HOW TO STAY INFORMED

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be emailed each Friday.

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook @springbluffpirates

➔ Spring Bluff App-Spring Bluff R-XV

➔ District Website: www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Classroom newsletters and folders

➔ School Messenger: Call Back #844-875-4925

➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills emailed weekly

➔ Parent portal

CINDERELLA’S CLOSET INFORMATION

ESSAY WINNER!

Congratulations to Camille 

Newman on her 2nd place win in 

the VFW essay contest. Camille 

read her winning essay at the 

January 25th VFW meeting. 

Great job, Camille!


